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Office of the President

August 16, 1983

Memorandum To: Gene Goossen

On 15 April 1981 Joe Murphy sent you a memorandum asking you to "mull over in
your mind the possibility of a Frankenthaler Graduate School of the Arts at
Bennington College." Can you tell me what the genesis of that memorandum was
and whether anything ultimately happened with respect to it?

Thank you.

N

Michael Hooker

MH:jv



